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MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd. 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

EVALUATED / ASSESSED CERTIFICATE OF STEWARDSHIP 
CONTRACT (CSC) FOR THE 3RD QUARTER TARGET OF 
CENRO CORON, PALAWAN (CENRO CORON, PALAWAN)

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated November 21, 2022 from CENRO 
Coron, Palawan regarding the above mentioned subject in compliance with the memorandum 
of instruction dated October 3, 2022 from the OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical 
Services Maximo C. Landrito.

Please find attached CD containing shape files.

For information and record.
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